
 

 

Dt: 11.03.2015 

 

Dear Parents and Well-wishers, 

       

 God is great! 

       As all of you are aware, our school bus No. 4, met with a severe 

accident outside Apollo Hospital at E.M. Bypass. Fortunately only 5 

students were on the bus and were not critically injured. Two (1 pre-primary 

and 1 primary) students have received stitches.  

       All are safe and secure. 

       We are thankful for your support and co-operation. Mr. Anil Jha, a 

senior teacher from Heritage School helped to take the kids out of the bus. 

We thank him along with a unnamed few locals. 

       We are in the process of evaluating and revamping our bus system. 

       We once again thank the Almighty for saving our children. 

 

 

Thanks & regards 

John Bagul  

Principal    


